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What is happening? 

Water Corporation’s authorised contractor Benang Energy Infrastructure, will shortly begin work to 

replace 2.2 km of the Katanning to Kojonup pipeline in Katanning. The work is being undertaken to 

reduce the risk of future leaks and breaks and will increase the reliability of water supply to 

customers.  

When is this happening? 

Construction has been delayed slightly and will now begin late in May or early June. The work will 

take between 6 to 8 months, depending on factors such as ground and weather conditions. 

Where is the work taking place? 

Work will occur between the Pemble Street pump station, near Hassell Street, and Kojonup-

Katanning Road (refer to map below). Work will mostly occur in the verge on the southern side of 

Pemble Street, Katanning. Access to verges will be required for the work. Work will be undertaken 

in a staged or progressive approach. 

 

Map 1: New Pemble Street pipe alignment. 
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Map 2: New Kojonup-Katanning Road pipe alignment. 

How will this impact me? 

The work will require open excavation to place the new pipeline. During the work, properties on 

the southern side of Pemble Street may have reduced access to their verge and driveways. Single 

lane road closures will be required along the southern side of Pemble street throughout the work. 

Shorter road closures will be required at intersections with Pemble Street as work progresses.  

There will be an increase in noise, dust and activity during construction. Other impacts may 

include increased traffic and local road/pedestrian detours. 

How will impacts be managed? 

Residents with access via Pemble street will be notified before work impacting your access 

begins. Access during periods of work may be restricted. Our contractor will endeavour to keep 

you informed throughout the work to minimise access issues. Reinstatements of the verge, 

driveways and roads will be undertaken either during or following the work.  

How can I get more information? 

For project information or to subscribe to project updates by email visit the project webpage: 

https://www.watercorporation.com.au/katanningkojonup  

For any issues on site please contact Benang’s Project Manager, Goran Utjesinovic, 0439 647 
365. 

Alternatively, please contact Water Corporation’s Community Engagement Advisor, Gemma 

Bertrand on 0459 796 110 or email Community.Engagement@watercorporation.com.au or Project 

Manager, Andre Azis on 0448 776 308.  

For any faults, outages or security issues please call 13 13 75. 
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